
 
 
 
From: Calligan, Karen (EDU)  
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 2:15 PM 
To: Woolsey, Heather 
Cc: Gibb, Ian 
Subject: Civic Appointment to Child Care Advisory Committee 
 
Hello Heather, 
 
It was nice to speak with you this afternoon. Further to our conversation, I am writing in 
response to your letter dated June 13, 2012 indicating that my name had been put forward as a 
non-voting representative on the Child Care Committee for the City of London. As discussed, 
while I am very interested and supportive of the work of this committee, I do not have the 
capacity to sit on this committee at this time. I would be willing to respond to any questions that 
the committee may have for the Ministry of Education or I would be pleased to attend as a guest 
to a future meeting if that would be helpful to the committee. 
 
All the best, 
 
Karen  
 
Karen Calligan, RECE, MA (Leadership) 
Child Care Advisor, Ministry of Education 
Early Learning and Child Care Implementation Branch 
217 York Street, Suite 207 
London, Ontario N6A 5P9 
 


